
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of our fundraising this year, we are once again carrying out a ‘SPONSORED PANCAKE 

TOSS’ on Tuesday 6th February (a week early as Shrove Tuesday is during half term). 

 

Parents are invited to come along and watch their children’s class during this enjoyable event.  

The times are as follows: 

 

   Big Hall  Small Hall 

 

  9.10 –   9.40  2GA + RM  4B + 1C 

  9.40 – 10.10  2DC + RH  4C + 1VG 

10.30 – 11.00  2CG + RL  3HW + 3C 

  1.30 –   2.00     5VC + 5G 

  2.00 –   2.30     5JC 

  2.30 –   3.00     6H + 6R 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 
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